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September 10, 2003 
 
Ms. Peggy Thurin, P.E. 
Statewide Planning Coordinator 
Texas Department of Transportation 
118 E. Riverside Drive 
Austin, Texas 78704 
 
RE:   National I-10 Freight Corridor Study (Contract No. 50-245P5029) 
  Progress Report – July & August 2003 
  
Dear Ms. Thurin: 
 
This fourteenth progress report for the above referenced project summarizes our work activities 
accomplished during the referenced period.  WSA received notice-to-proceed from TxDOT on 
October 1, 2001.  The WSA Consultant Team’s primary work activities during this report period 
included the following: 
 
Progress Following Steering Committee Meeting:   
 
1) Final review of products prior to sending to printer. 
 
2) Coordinated the printing process.   
 
3) Distributed the final products to member states. 
 
4) Sent products to stakeholders on the distribution list developed throughout the study process.   
 
5) Developed web ready version of final products.   
 
6) Produced web page version for transfer to FDOT.   
 
7) Continued national coordination efforts. 
 
8) Continued to coordinate potential next steps with the TAC Chair.   
 
An invoice for our professional services during this report period will be submitted to TxDOT 
under separate cover.  Please advise me if you have any questions regarding our work activities 
for this project. 
 



Ms. Peggy Thurin 
May 12, 2003 
 

 
 

 
 
 

Sincerely, 
 
WILBUR SMITH ASSOCIATES 
 

 
Arno Hart 
Project Manager 
 
 


